525 Junction Rd
Madison, WI 53717
www.fdstelecom.com

December 6, 2012

Mr. Dave Danner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE: Asotin Telephone Company
Replacement Page for Residential One Party Increase for UT-1 21912

Dear Mr. Danner:

Please find enclosed the following tariff pages:

WN U-3 Section Il Fifth Revised Sheet 4

The purpose of this amended filing is to re-instate services to the Business Services section that were
inadvertently removed from the tariff. This was brought to our attention by commission staff and is strictly

a clerical error and has no impact on the service being offered.

Please replace the tariff sheet filed on December 4, 2012 with the revised sheet enclosed while
maintaining the proposed effective date of January 7, 2013.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sin ly,

b\?;\kk
Kris A. Gpoth
Tariff Administrator
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186

Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan



